Minutes of the Meeting of the
Trustees of the Chilmark Public Library
April 25, 2007
 
The meeting convened at 9:30. All trustees, the director and the assistant librarian were present.
The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted as written.
Art: Trustees unanimously approved the proposal by Kristin to have posters printed of Ted Hewett’s painting and to sell them. We have a release letter from the artist. The Tisbury Printer will do the posters. Trustees also approved  mounting, matting and framing ,with clear glass  of the picnic photograph (Apx. $150 at Custom Framing in Oak Bluffs.) .
Bldg. & grds: Norman conferred with Carlos Montoya about a tree near the terrace . Carlos recommended a variety of elm and will check off-Island prices. He also recommended trimming and pruning of several bushes. (Jane and Jackie expressed their wish to introduce lilac and forsythia bushes, if shrubbery is to be added, and also said they  do not want too much manicured trimming, preferring a natural-looking  aspect.)
Norman talked to the Vineyard Sound Sails about an awning for the terrace: $3000 for retractable awning the length of the terrace. Trustees unanimously approved the purchase. The Friends will pay for it.
Director’s report: Ebba reported Rodney thought estimate for replacing window was high; he wants to do more price-checking.
Programs are shaping up  for the summer.
A new program for teenagers, a comics workshop given by Paul Karasik will take place  on Wednesday, May 16.
We received $130 from members of Our Island Discount Club (donations for non-profits). The Friends received $99 from same source. 
Renewals are down, check-outs are up, thanks to new policy of letting patrons check out new books for two weeks instead of one.
The Friends annual appeal letter will go out in May.
Ebba is researching  the company that is buying Athena to see if it’s a possibility for us. 
 Judy Mueller and two other  assistants will work at the circulation desk during the summer to help handle extra hours.
Phyllis Vecchia will give two story telling programs for 2/3 and 4/5 grades. (Children  create the story, then dress up and act it out. ) The first one will be Monday May 7. Cost: $250
The next meeting sill be Thursday, May 24 at 5 pm.
The meeting adjourned at 10:47. 
 
